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Dear Parents,  

 

SATs Stars of the Week 

Congratulations Year 6! 

A huge well done to our brilliant Year 6 children for completing their SATs this week. We 

are incredibly proud of the calm, focused, and determined way they approached the 

tests each day. Their resilience, maturity, and positive attitude—not only during the 

assessments but throughout the lead-up—have been exceptional. Whatever the results, 

they have already accomplished so much. Well done, Year 6—you are true stars! 

Looking Ahead: A Focus on Sustainability 

We are excited to be part of a wider Trust community initiative to strengthen our focus 

on sustainability across the school. This long-term project will be guided by the voices 

and ideas of our children, helping shape a future-facing vision that values our unique 

local environment and promotes thoughtful, responsible, and cost-effective choices. 

Working together with our various teams, we’ll be exploring ways to make our school 

greener, more resource-conscious, and actively engaged in building a better future—

starting right here at home. 

Drinking Bottles 

In support of our sustainability goals, we ask that all children bring a reusable water 

bottle to school each day. Please make sure bottles are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. We encourage children to take responsibility for their belongings, treating 

them with care and keeping track of them throughout the day. This not only supports 

hygiene and sustainability but also fosters independence and accountability. Thank 

you for your continued support. 

School Uniform and Lost Property 

We will be holding a lost property collection in the small playground on Tuesday 20th 

May from 3.20pm to 3.45pm. This is a great opportunity to reclaim any missing items of 

uniform or belongings that have found their way into lost property over the past few 

weeks. Please do come and take a look—any unclaimed items will be made available 

for families to take, helping us reduce waste and support sustainability. As always, 

please ensure all belongings are clearly labelled to help us return them more easily in 

future. 
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Stars of the Week 

At the end of every week, we celebrate those children who have consistently stood out 

through their actions, attitudes, and approach to learning. Whether through creative 

thinking, thoughtful reflection, acts of empathy, quiet independence, determined 

resilience, or an ever-curious mind, each of them has brought something special to our 

school community. They have shown us what it truly means to grow as a learner over 

time. Their efforts and brilliance are a wonderful example of being Ready, Respectful, 

and Safe – Together. We are so proud of you all! 
 

 
 

Bude Lifeboat Run – 11th June  

We’d love to see lots of Bude Junior pupils getting 

involved in the Junior Bude Lifeboat Run on Tuesday 

11th June—a fantastic community event in support of 

our local RNLI. To help the children get ready, Mrs 

Askham will be running a training club after school on 

Mondays. You can sign up for the club via ParentPay. 

Event sign-up link: 

https://www.sientries.co.uk/event.php?event_id=14941 

Let’s get training and take part in this great cause together!  
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Summer 1 PE Days  

  

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday    Friday  

Year 4  
Year 5  

  

Year 3  
  

  

Poppy  
Year 6  

  

Year 3  
Year 4  

Year 6 - Duckpool  

Poppy  
Year 5  
Year 6 - 

Summerleaze  

 

Diary dates 

 

Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd May 

 

Year 5 Carnyorth Residential – please ensure final 

payments have been made on ParentPay 

Widemouth – Weds – Thurs 

Crackington – Thurs – Fri  

 

Friday 23rd May  Last day of half term  

Monday 2nd June  First day back after half term  

Monday 9th June – 3.20pm  Year 6 Bristol Residential – Parent meeting  

Thursday 12th June  Year 5 Aspire Games trip – Sign up on ParentPay 

Friday 27th June  Sports Day – timings to be confirmed  

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th July Year 6 Bristol Residential 
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